FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 12th STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU PROCESSING ENGINEER: Joseph Szczesny
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2700
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio MAIL STOP: 1800B2-JBS

INTERNET ADDRESS: Joseph.Szczesny@fcc.gov

DEC 16 2014

Mark N. Lipp, Esq.

Wiley Rein LLP

1776 K Street NW

Washington, DC 20006

Re: Sacred Heart University, Inc. (SHU)

WSHU (AM), Westport, Connecticut
Facility Identification Number: 43126
File Number: BP-20140821AFR

Dear Mr. Lipp:

This letter is in reference to the above-captioned minor change application filed by SHU
to change the city of license, power, and antenna system due to loss of the licensed site.

A preliminary review of the application reveals that a vertical tower sketch and a
computer model study of the proposed antenna are not included. The information is needed for
the FCC’s Office of Engineering and Technology to review before further action can be taken on
the application.

Further action on the subject application will be withheld for a period of thirty (30) days
from the date of this letter in order to allow time to amend. Failure to respond or amend within
this time period will result in the dismissal of the application pursuant to Section 73.3568 of the
Commission’s rules.

Sincerely,

TN

Son Nguyen
Supervisory Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Dr. John J. Petillo, President, SHU
Clarence M. Beverage, Communication Technologies, Inc.
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